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From: Rebecca Ramsay [rebecca.ramsay2@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 10:24 AM
To: NRCExecSec Resource
Subject: Strengthen or Close GE Reactors

 
As a public citizen, my impression is that the NRC has not made public safety a top priority. 
Otherwise, they would have already requested that nuclear facilities using Mark I and Mark II 
reactors install filtered containment vents or face closure of these facilities.  A directive 
of this type follows naturally from what was learned lamentably during the Fukushima nuclear 
reactor accidents involving these same types of reactors. 
 
Given the choice of installing the vents or closing the facilities, public utility users 
might prefer the second option, bringing their communities closer to safer, cleaner renewable 
energy generation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Rebecca Ramsay 
 
Cambridge, MA 02140 
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